
The Gordon Borek ’10 Memorial Scholarship Fund is an endowed fund at Cardigan 
Mountain School established in memory of Gordon “Gordie” Borek ’10, a beloved 
member of the Cardigan community who passed away in 
May, 2016. 

In his two years on The Point, Gordie embraced life at 
Cardigan, finding success in academics, athletics, and in 
the dormitory. As a student, Gordie achieved academic 
and effort honor roll. He excelled in football and hockey, 
earning varsity letters in both sports. He was a kind and 
thoughtful floor leader in Dewar House during his senior 
year. But more than that, he was a good citizen and Cardigan 
brother to his classmates, building strong friendships that 
continued well beyond his time on The Point. 

After Cardigan, Gordie attended Holderness School in Plymouth, N.H., and continued to find success at the secondary 
school level. As a Cardigan alumnus, he was a frequent presence on The Point, either while competing against his 
friends athletically, or simply visiting and encouraging his younger brothers, Charley ’12 and Owen ’15. 

Gordie’s infectious good nature, his strong work ethic, and his competitive spirit will be sorely missed by all who knew 
him. It is our hope that this scholarship fund will serve to continue this legacy and act as an inspiration to future 
Cardigan students. 

To learn more about how you can support this fund, please contact Associate Director of Development Pamela Susi  
at 603.523.3571 or psusi@cardigan.org. Thank you for your support!

About Cardigan
Located in Canaan, N.H., Cardigan Mountain School is a junior boarding and day school for boys in grades six 
through nine. Cardigan’s environment is designed to nurture not only boys’ academic achievement, but also their 
physical, social, ethical, and personal growth. Everything here—from teaching and learning to arts, sports, and fun—is 
geared toward helping boys reach their potential.

              Cardigan Mountain School is a not-for-profit 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization.
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